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REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Response to COVID-19 - March 2022 Update to City 
Council 
 
Date:  March 2, 2022 
To:  City Council  
From:  City Manager 
Wards:  All  
 
 

SUMMARY 
 
City of Toronto staff are reviewing Toronto's situation with respect to COVID-19 activity, 
particularly the local epidemiological context. A supplementary report with the most up-
to-date data and findings of this review will be provided for the March 9, 2022 City 
Council meeting. 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
The City Manager recommends that:    
 
1.  City Council receive this report for information.  
 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
There is no financial impact resulting from the adoption of the recommendation in this 
report. 
 

DECISION HISTORY 
 
At its meeting on December 15, 16, and 17, 2021, Toronto City Council adopted, with 
amendments, Item HL32.1, Response to COVID-19 - December 2021 Update, which 
provided an update on the response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2021.HL32.1  
 
 
 

http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2021.HL32.1
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COMMENTS 
 
City of Toronto staff are reviewing Toronto's situation with respect to COVID-19 activity, 
particularly the local epidemiological context. A supplementary report with the most up-
to-date data and findings of this review will be provided for the March 9, 2022 City 
Council meeting. 
 

CONTACT 
 
Dr. Eileen de Villa, Medical Officer of Health, 416-338-7820, 
medicalofficerofhealth@toronto.ca 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Murray 
City Manager 


